Minutes for Bits N Pieces 4-H Club — January 14 2024

Call to order.

A club meeting of Bits N Pieces was held on Jan 14th @ 4pm at the McKee Bldg. It began at 403pm and was presided
over by our president, Lily.

Attendees

e \oting members in attendance: Allen, Heidi, Lily, Addie, Danea, Carmen, Adam, McKinley, Kai, Aynslee, CJ,
Katelyn, Leah, Sam, Cooper, Sofia, Dani, Ella, Owen

e Guests in attendance: Grace

e Members not in attendance: Gabe

Approval of minutes
e A motion to approve the minutes of the December 3rd meeting was made by Cooper.
Officer’s reports

e Treasurer’s report was presented by Aynslee; Heidi read our secretary report and Allen read his Vice Presidents
Report about the STEM challenge projects available.

Other reports

e  We will be delivering our Valentine Bears February 10th in Windsor @ 930-1030 and Ft. Collins @ 2pm. Please
make sure you have signed up with Joan to deliver your bear. This is the community service part of your record
book.

e 4-H Carnival will be March 2" from 10am-4pm. If members have any business connections to get items donated
for our auction baskets, that would be great. Baskets can be of any design (quilting, pets, outdoor, crafting,
photography, camping etc)

o Fix the Wheel of Treats & Fix the Flying Chicken Game — Graces’ dad offered to fix both

e 4-H Enrollment —New members need to create a new account at 4honline.com. Enrollment is open until Feb.
2024.

e Club Dues — Please pay your club dues on our website at https://bitsnpiecesclub.org/join-4-h/. You can also
purchase club t-shirts. We will place our t-shirt order on January 31st.

Main motions

e Carnival Booth adjustment to Wheel of Sweets: we will change the name to the Wheel of Treats and each
FAMILY will need to purchase the following — 1 12pk of name brand soda/lemonade/root beer/juice boxes/capri
sun AND 1 pre-packaged cake or pie (King Soopers/Costco/Sams/Safeway); each 4-H MEMBER will need to
purchase 3 dozen (36 pre-packaged treats) of chips/cookies/donuts/fruit snacks/popcorn/twinkies etc

Announcements

e Dog meeting dates are posted on our club website.

e Carnival Tickets were handed out to those members that have paid their club dues. If you did not receive your
tickets, please make sure to pay your club dues and they will be handed out at the Feb. meeting. Rachel Wildman
our 4-H Extension Agent will be at our February meeting to tell us all about the importance of selling your
tickets.

Adjournment - Cooper moved that the meeting be adjourned, and this was agreed upon at 5pm. We then made our
Valentine Bears. Next Meeting is February 11" @ 4pm



https://bitsnpiecesclub.org/join-4-h/

